
 

 

 

26 June 2020 

 
 
Dear parents/carers 
 
End of year arrangements for Year 6 
 
It has been lovely to welcome back some of our Year 6 pupils into their bubble groups. For those of you who 
have not returned we hope you are keeping safe and well. 
 
At this time of year, in normal circumstances, SATs would be a distant memory, the children would be visiting 
their new secondary schools, they would be busy rehearsing for their performance and looking forward to the 
Year 6 farewell disco and final assembly. Of course, none of these events are possible this year but we have 
been thinking hard about how we can mark the end of their Junior education. We have decided on the 
following: 
 
1. A Year Book 
This will contain a photo and message from every child as well as their teaching staff. We would like your child 
to write a contribution and will send a link to some questions that can be accessed either on SeeSaw or directly 
from a text we send to you. Children attending school will complete these in school. 
 
2. Farewell Video 
We are making a video to post on our website with messages from the teaching staff and the children. If your 
child is learning from home, we would like them to make a very short video about a memorable moment from 
their time at Carterhatch. They can do this through SeeSaw or send it to a dedicated email address we have 
set up. The email address is:  year6leavers@carterhatchjunelt.org 
 
3. Class Meet Up 
We would also like to arrange an opportunity for all the children to come into school to collect their year book, 
exercise books, any personal possessions and say a goodbye to their classmates and the staff. They will also 
be given their own copy of ‘The Corona Collection’ by Cheryl Moskowitz, an anthology of poetry, and the 
Enfield Transition Work Book. This will be an outdoor visit and social distancing will have to be maintained. It 
will take place in the last week. We will contact you about this nearer the time. 
 
4. Virtual Meet Up 
 We are looking into setting up a virtual online meeting for each class so that even if your child cannot attend 
in person they can still say goodbye. This will also take place in the final week. You will be required to read and 
consent to safeguarding protocols for this to take place and we will contact you about this nearer the time. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Amy Fry 
Deputy Headteacher  


